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June 11, 2015 

     

 

Tonja Miller 

1732 Reaney Ave 

Saint Paul MN 55106 

 

VIA EMAIL: tonja_miller@yahoo.com 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 1732 Reaney Avenue 

 

Dear Ms. Miller: 

 

This is to confirm that on June 9, 2015 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, 

July 7, 2015 at 2:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall.  Since there was no revocation order issued, 

Fire inspector will go back to inspect and issue new orders and Ms. Moermond can discuss 

deadlines for completion of the repairs. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors 

 Efrayn Franquiz 

 Matt Dornfeld 

 Dave Nelmark 
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